

Nicholas M. Benson, Ph.D.



280 W. Washington Blvd, Apt. A, Pasadena, CA 91103

Cell: # 626.840.0592, Email: BensondrL@aol.com 319-6747

August 8, 2013

Attn: Mad Chair

Northwest Commission

City of Pasadena, California

RE: Letter of Resignation

Dear NW Commission Chair:

Please be informed that due to additional assignments, I will need to submit my Letter of Resignation for my seat on the NORTHWEST COMMISSION, effective August 31, 2013.

Please be further informed, that it has been an honor to serve the community and the City of Pasadena in this capacity and for this Term. Please know that I will continue to work on behalf of the Northwest Community as a fellow resident and concerned citizen. I am still available if needed and encourage you to call upon me when I can be of further service.

Thank you, Sincerely,

Nicholas M. Benson, Ph.D.